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Dear Parent/Carer,

My name is Mrs Natalie Brady and | have recently started working at Cirencester Kingshill School as a Science
teacher and | am also delighted to be your son/daughter’s new tutor.

| have already heard, from several members of staff, what a lovely group 8F is and | am looking forward to
getting to know everyone and guiding your child through their school years to come.

Your thoughts and views on how we can work together are always welcome, so that we can support your
child to get the most out of their time at Kingshill and | would like to encourage you to get in contact if there
is anything that you would like me to know or if | can help with any concerns or questions.

My working days are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday and, when we are back in school, Miss
Colledge will lead tutor time on a Thursday.

My email is nbrady@cirencesterskingshill.gloucs.sch.uk or you can leave a message with school reception
(01285 651511) and I will call you back.

| look forward to meeting you and your child in person as soon as we are able.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Brady
Teacher of Science & Year 8 Tutor

Kingshill Lane, Cirencester, Gloucestershire GL7 1HS

Fel: 01285 651511 Fax: 01285 885652
e-mail: office(@cirencesterkingshill gloucs.sch.uk www.arencesterkingshill gloucs.sch,uk
Cirencester Kingshill School, regrstered m England and Wales under number 7686390
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